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A WARM WELCOME 
BACK EVERYONE. 

Reception class settled 
back quickly and 
enjoyed making 

firework paintings, 
Rangoli patterns and 
exploring waterproof 

materials !



Year 1 enjoyed 
sharing books in 

the library, a 
highlight of the 

week.



Computing in Year 1 
with partners.



Y6 
Shakespeare 

have been 
exploring 

mental 
strategies in 

maths.



In Science, the children were looking at how to 
recognise how electrical appliances are powered.



Nursery have 
been learning 
about good 
choices and 

not good 
choices. 

Guy Fawkes 
didn’t make a 
good choice!





Fireworks go…
 “Zeee-ooo! Crackle, 

crackle, crackle. 
Sparkle, sparkle, 

sparkle!”. 
We listened to 
Firework Party 

(BBC CBeebies- RazzleDazzle) 
via YouTube and 

Peppa’s First Firework 
Show. 

Remember the rules to 
keep safe!



Year 6 began their 
new unit on why 

population changes 
in geography. 
We started by 
testing their 

knowledge of 
important 

geographical places 
in the world.



Year 4DA 
will be 

learning 
about 

electricity 
this term 

in 
Science.



Reception 
O'Connor 

children have 
enjoyed playing 

schools in
 our role play 
area, taking it
 in turns to be
 the teacher.



In response to our new class story, the reception children 
explored the feelings of the main character. 

They looked into a mirror and made faces to represent the 
different emotions. 

Can you tell what they are?



Year 6SC have started
 their new science topic

 on LIGHT.
We have been exploring 

the pathways of light 
and proving that it travels

 in straight lines.



Reception have enjoyed exploring the 
resources inside and outside



Year 1 
enjoyed

 a number 
challenge 

about
 odd and 

even 
numbers

 during a 
maths 
fluency 

lesson.



Year 5 TB went to 
SARTORIUS 

STEDIM 
BIOTECH 

on Wednesday to see 
how cellular biology

 is practised 
within Industry.



Celebrating our recent book purchases in assembly. This is just a snapshot of some of the new 
titles going into the library. A huge thank you to the PSA for all their hard work in making this 

possible!





Y6 Shakespare 
have been 

making 
beautiful 
origami 

poppies for 
Remembrance 

Day on 
Monday.



Year Five Teresa have 
been testing the 

hardness of various 
materials in their 

science lesson.



DT Year 4.We started our exciting 
new topic with a BANG! …or maybe 

we should say CRUNCH! 
We’ve been tasting biscuits and 

thinking about the target Audience.



Year One have been 
preparing for Remembrance 

Day. Beautiful!



Year One 
painting 
poppies



They have also been busy creating 
their Avatars in Purple Mash



Reception 
enjoyed learning 

about the 
festival of Diwali



They have been testing materials to 
find out which are waterproof and 
which are not and enjoyed talking 

about their findings.



Please read 
and reflect 

together upon 
this week’s 

gospel. 
The theme is


